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DARACIDE 6203
Reg Trade Mark

INDUSTRIAL

DANGER

CORROSIVE TO EYES

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 24640 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CONTROLS BACTERIA AND FUNGI IN PULP AND PAPER MILLS

GUARANTEE:
2,2-Dibromo-3-nitrilopropionamide 20.0%

NET CONTENTS LITRES

BetzDearborn Inc.
Plant and Offices: 

3451 Erindale Station Road,
Mississauga, Ont.

L5C 2S9

Mailing Address:
P.O Box 3060, Station A,

Mississauga, Ont. 
L5A 3T5

DIRECTIONS: PULP AND PAPER MILLS:

For the control of bacterial and fungal growths in pulp and paper
mill, add Daracide 6203 at the rate of 0.07 - 0.23 Kg. per tonne
of pulp or paper produced (dry basis). May be continuous or



intermittent feed, depending on the severity of contamination and
the type of system. Addition should be made to a location that
will insure uniform distribution of Daracide 6203 in the mass of
fibre and water, such as the beaters, jordan inlet or discharge,
broke chests, furnish chests, save-alls and white-water tanks.

PRECAUTIONS:

MAY CAUSE SEVERE INJURY TO THE EYES. MAY BE HARMFUL OR FATAL IF
SWALLOWED. Do not get in eyes, on skin, or on clothing. Wear
chemical workers goggles and face shield and rubber gloves when
handling. Avoid breathing vapour or mist. Do not take internally.
Wash thoroughly after handling.

FIRST AID:

In case of eye contact, immediately and continuously flush eyes
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes. Prompt medical
consultation is essential. In case of skin contact, wash with
soap and plenty of water. Remove and wash contaminated clothing
before reuse. If swallowed, induce vomiting. Repeat until vomit
is clear. Avoid alcohol. Call a physician or poison control
centre immediately. Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

If burn is present, treat as any thermal burn, after
decontamination. No specific antidote. Treatment based on
judgement of the physician in response to reactions of the
patient.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instruction for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning. 

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.



5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to based only in accordance with the
direction on this label. It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

KEEP FROM FREEZING

CORROSIVE LIQUID NOS (DIBROMONITRILOPROPIONAMIDE)

PIN 1760

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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